
Announcements 

Pentecost Sunday, June 7th & 8th, 2025 
 

 

 

1. Our annual Responsible Ministry Protocol refresher is on Sat. June 14, at 10:00 am in St. 

Bernadette Hall. If you are an extraordinary minister of communion who brings 

communion to shut-ins or institutions, or if you work with the youth or vulnerable or visit 

the sick on behalf of the parish, please attend.  

 

2. We have not yet received many prayer offerings for Bishop Stephen Hero, who is 

celebrating his 25th anniversary of ordination in June. Please remember to pick up a paper 

from the back table, and state your prayer intention for Bishop Stephen. We will collect 

all the prayer intentions by June 15, to make a bouquet for Father Millan to bring to 

Prince Albert.  

 

 

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only: 

 

Everyone is welcome to join us for coffee and donuts and fellowship after Mass in St. 

Bernadette Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


